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December 18, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are pleased to announce that construction for the new Prince Rupert Middle School will
begin after the Christmas break. This exciting project is expected to take approximately three
years, culminating in a modern facility that will benefit students in Prince Rupert for
generations to come.

In January, February and March, the initial phase will involve the demolition of the standalone
band room, the removal of the playground, and the preparation of the site for the new school's

footprint. Following this, we will progress to the foundation, structure, and interior work.

When students return from winter break, they will notice construction fencing in place to
ensure safe passage to the entrance of the middle school.

Thank you for joining us on this journey to create a state-of-the-art middle school for our

community!

Sincerely,

oS linif)

Andrew Samoil
Superintendent

We invite you to visit PRMS New School for updates and project progress.
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